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BOROUGH OF TUCKERTON 

PRIDE & CELEBRATION COMMITTEE 

MINUTES:  Wednesday – September 28, 2022 
 

The meeting was called to order by Vice Chair Brian Martin at 7:00 PM.  The Open Public Meeting Act statement 

was read by the Secretary.  The Pledge of Allegiance was led by Mr. Martin. 

 

ATTENDANCE: 

      

Brian 

Martin 

Doris 

Mathisen 

Joanne 

McAndrew 

Christine 

Peterson 

Suzanne 

Taylor 

 

Present  

 

Present 
     

Present 

 

Present 

 

Absent 

 

Mayor Sue Marshall not in attendance. 

 

Recording of Hours: 

      

Brian 

Martin 

Doris 

Mathisen 

Joanne 

McAndrew 

Christine 

Peterson 

Suzanne 

Taylor 

 

30  

 

       5 
     

100  

 

50 

 

Absent 

 

Approval of August 24, 2022 meeting minutes.  

With correction from Ray Vaughn to Rave On, Mrs. Mathisen made a motion to approve the August 24, 2022 

minutes; the motion was second by Mrs. Peterson.  With one abstention the minutes were approved. 

 

Old Business: 

Mrs. McAndrew opened old business, and stated the two concerts went very well.  The concerts were made possible 

in part by Ocean County.  She further stated we can apply again in January for the grant.  Mrs. McAndrew stated she 

is hoping that we may be able to have four concerts next year.  The committee discussed food, beverages and paper 

products for the employee appreciation luncheon.  Mr. Martin spoke about the employee softball game, stating there 

didn’t seem to be much interest but he will pursue again.        

   

New Business: 

Mrs. McAndrew stated she spoke with Brooke at the Seaport with regard to Halloween. The committee is in favor of 

partnering the with Seaport.  Tuckerton will participate on Friday, October 28, 2022 from 4:00 PM to 6:00 PM.              

 

Members Forum: 

Mrs. McAndrew spoke about Ye Olde Christmas which shall be on Saturday, December 3, 2022 from 11:00 AM to 

4:00 PM.  Mr. Martin will meet with Pine Shore at old borough hall as to confirm their participation with having 

Santa inside and the vendors and food truck in the back for Ye Olde Christmas.  Once Mr. Martin receives 

confirmation, he will reach out to all the vendors.  In addition, Mr. Martin stated the train was sold but he will 

contact the new owner to see what the cost is and if it is available.  Mrs. McAndrew stated the tradition of the tree 

lighting will be on Thanksgiving.                        

 

Public Forum: 

No public present; therefore, no public forum.           
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Approval of Secretary Services.     

  

MOTION SECOND NAME YEAS NAYS ABSTAIN ABSENT   
Brian Martin X 

   

X 
 

Doris Mathisen X 
   

  
Joanne McAndrew X 

   

 
X Christine Peterson X 

   

  
Suzanne Taylor 

   
X 

  

Adjournment – Chairman at 8:04 PM 

Motion by Mrs. Mathisen, second by Mr. Martin, all in favor, none oppose. 

  

Respectfully submitted:   

 

 

April D. Elley, Secretary 


